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May 20, 2024 
 
Dear Corinne, 
 
Thank you very much for our conversation and for sharing with me the materials for the Vocation 
Action Network. The materials are theologically sound and I have no objection to their use in our 
parishes. This is a much-needed initiative for our local Church and I hope that many parishes will 
take you up on your offer to support them in offering these holy hours for vocations.  
 
I understand that your efforts for vocations includes vocations to the priesthood, the consecrated life 
and holy matrimony. I also understand that your offer to assist parishes in cultivating these vocations 
does not involve any kind of recruitment specifically for Regnum Christi or the Legionaries of 
Christ.  I am grateful to Regnum Christi for putting yourselves at the service of the universal mission 
of the Church, and in particular, the mission of the parish to generate lasting fruits for God in the 
form of holy priests, holy religious and holy marriages.   
 
May the Lord bless and make fruitful your efforts here in Philadelphia. 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 

 
Meghan Cokeley 
Director 
 
  
 
 

 


